Sycamore Adventure
Image consent notice

This Consent Notice explains how we may use your child / young person’s images once consent has been given on our online registration form.
 Sycamore Adventure support Dudley Children’s Safeguarding Board in recognising the need to ensure the welfare and safety of all children and young people. In accordance with all Dudley Children’s Safeguarding Board guidance, photographs, videos or images of children and young people will not be taken without the consent of the parent or carer. 
Legal Requirement: In order to comply with data protection law, a lawful basis is required before capturing images, which are classified as data, of a child or young person. Obtaining consent from either the parent, guardian or legally appointed representative provides that lawful basis. By ticking the photo consent box and signing the online registration form, you are giving your consent for image capturing, either through photography or videoing of your child / young person. Image use will be for internal purposes only. Should we wish to use an image for a press release, further consent will be obtained from the parent or carer of the individual. You are giving your consent for use of images in the following ways: 
 Use on our website: you agree to your child’s image being used on our website (www.SycamoreAdventure.co.uk). In line with national guidance, we will not name your child if we choose to use their image on our website. 
 Publications – leaflets, posters, displays, documents, newsletter: you agree to your child’s image being used on our publications. In line with national guidance, we will not name your child if we choose to use their image on our publications. 
 Training – PowerPoints, handout materials: you agree to your child’s image being used on our training materials. In line with national guidance, we will not name your child if we choose to use their image on our training materials. 
· Use on social media platforms: you agree to your child’s image being used on a social media platform (Sycamore Adventure Face Book (@adventureplay) / Sycamore Adventure Twitter (@friendssycamore) / Sycamore Adventure Instagram (@sycamore_adventure) and understand that once the image goes onto social media it is out of the control of sycamore adventure as to where the image further appears, who has access to it or what it is used for and by whom. 
· I understand the risk associated with this including that a third party may identify my child without my consent or knowledge. 
You do have the right to withdraw your consent at any time. To withdraw consent, please contact Manager Ella Blewitt at Ella.Blewitt@dudley.gov.uk / 01384 813755 at any time. Sycamore Adventure will take all steps to ensure that these images are used solely for the purposes they are intended. 
If you become aware that these images are being used inappropriately, contact your local social care team to report these concerns or visit http://safeguardingchildren.dudley.gov.uk or visit the information commissioner http://ico.org.uk/concerns/.
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